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Christmas Dinner: Thursday l10th December at Muddy Creek Restaurant.
(Refer to map) B.Y.0. and bring your own esky to
keep your drinks cold, starting time 7.30 p.m.

Last Dinner: Thanks to Colin and Marianne Speirs for a wonderful
night, everyone there enjoyed the idea of a Pie
Night for a change. The Elections were held and
Colin and myself are back in office for the next year.

Bendigo Weekend: This was a marvellous weekend, counter lunch at the
beautiful old "Shamrock Hotel”. Dinner that evening
at the home of Ross and Marg O'Neill's, the meal was
lovely, followed by the showing of the "Rort" films,
I am sure everyone had sore sides from the hilarious
laughter that went on. The end of a perfect weekend
came Sunday lunch, with a B.B.Q. at the home of Bob
and Lois Stanford's home. Thank you all at Bendigo
for a wonderful weekend.

Thanks: To Ken and Barbara Neate for putting on such great
weather for their B.B.Q., they are great hosts and
always make you feel very welcome.

Next Dinner: Will be held at the Beaconsfield Hotel on Thursday the
18th February.

On behalf of Colin, Marianne, Charlie and myself I would now like to
take this opportunity of wishing all our Apex 40 friends Best Wishes for
a wonderful Christmas and that the year of 1982 brings to everyone

GOCOD HEALTH, HAPPINESS AND WEALTH.

Yours in Apex 40,

Kooz

Roaring 40°'s is published by Apex 40 to inform members of current events.




